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Office of the Mayor, Ethan K. Strimling 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Members of the Portland City Council 

cc: Jon Jennings, City Manager; Danielle P. West-Chuhta, Corporation Council; Katherine L. Jones, City Clerk 

From: Ethan K. Strimling, Mayor 

Date: July 6, 2016 

Re: Ad Hoc School Facilities Committee 

 

As you know, the Council voted at its July 6, 2016 meeting to form the School Facilities Ad Hoc Committee and 

refer the Board of Education’s Buildings for Our Future Initiative for the newly-formed committee’s review 

(Order 12-16/17). Pursuant to Article II, Section 5, Subsection L of the City Charter, this memo serves to 

communicate to the Council the appointees of the School Facilities Ad Hoc Committee. The membership is as 

follows: 

 

David Brenerman, District 5 City Councilor  

Justin Costa, District 4 City Councilor 

Stephanie Hatzenbuehler, District 4 Board of Public Education 

Nicholas M. Mavodones, At-Large City Councilor 

Marnie Morrione, Chair, Board of Public Education (Co-Chairperson) 

Ethan K. Strimling, Mayor (Co-Chairperson) 

Sarah J. Thompson, At-Large Board of Public Education 

Anna Trevorrow, At-Large Board of Public Education 

 

 


